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Hello City Plan Commissioners,
 
As a City of Milwaukee resident of District 6 and Business Improvement District board chair in
District 3, I am voicing my support for the Department of City Development’s Housing Element
zoning amendment. Housing Element is urgently needed to make housing more accessible,
affordable, and safer in every neighborhood by:
 
- Increasing housing types
- Additional home repair programs
- Emphasizing home ownership
- Increasing economic resiliency
- Increasing walkability
- Supporting local businesses with density
- Committing to anti-displacement
 
Housing Element takes important steps to give renters and homebuyers more leverage, power,
and flexibility. I sincerely hope you feel the same. I urge you to support the Housing Element
zoning amendment.
 
Thank you,
 

Joey Wisniewski
Senior Development Coordinator
 
New Land Enterprises
C: 414.698.6383
T: 414.271.5263 Ext. 239
NewLandMKE.com
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